
 

 

QATAR UNIVERSITY’S COLLEGE OF 

PHARMACY PARTICIPATES IN THE 

ACADEMIC/EDUCATIONAL AWARENESS 

PROGRAM 2025 

Doha, Qatar – September 18, 2025 — CPH is proud to announce its 

successful participation in the Academic/Educational Awareness Program, 

organized by the Ministry of Education and Higher Education in collaboration 

with Hamad Medical Corporation (HMC). 

The event took place at the ITQAN Simulation & Innovation Center from 15–

18 September 2025, running daily from 08:00 a.m. to 01:00 p.m. 

Throughout the program, our students—under the supervision of faculty 

members—demonstrated outstanding enthusiasm and professionalism. They 

actively engaged visitors with a variety of interactive activities and provided 

valuable insights into the discipline and academic offerings of the college. 

The college’s participation was widely recognized, with coverage on national 

television and in local newspapers, further highlighting the impact of the event 

and the dedication of our students and faculty. 

CPH remains committed to fostering educational excellence and strengthening 

community engagement through initiatives that connect students, academia, 

and the wider public. 
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